HISPANIC SOCIETY BUILDING
156th STREET, WEST OF BROADWAY
NEW YORK CITY

February 11th, 1928

Earral Ayres, Esquire

Old Spanish Trail Headquarters
Gunter Hotel

San Antonio

Texas

Dear Sir:

Your letter of February second lias been
received, Me beg to advise you that the following
booh has illustrations in colour which may be Of use.

Yours very truly,

THE HISPANIC SOCIETY OF AUERICA
Department of the library

UcCandless, Byron. Flags of the world. Washington,
National geographic society,1917.



